
 

 
 
 
 
 

ANIMAL SERVICE CENTER OF THE MESILLA VALLEY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
NOTICE OF ASCMV BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

 
Thursday, May 19, 2022 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that due to being unable to locate a suitable 
alternative venue, the Regular Board Meeting of the Animal Services 
Center of the Mesilla Valley scheduled on Thursday, May 26, 2022 has 
been cancelled.  The next Regular Board Meeting of the ASCMV will be 
held on Thursday, June 23rd, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clint Thacker 
Executive Director, ASCMV 
 
 
 


